


The eight-member panel, appointed by the governor to oversee the state’s 
transportation development, awards project contracts for road and bridge construction every 
month. The panel’s next special meeting is scheduled for Monday, Oct. 7 at 11 a.m. in the 
R.A. Ward Transportation Building in Oklahoma City. 

Before a project is awarded, ODOT researches, plans and designs the work to be done. 
Contracts are bid competitively, with the commission selecting the winning firm. Typically, 
work begins several weeks or months after contracts are awarded. 

Contracts, bid information, the commission’s monthly agenda and project details can be 
viewed at www.okladot.state.ok.us.  

 
                                     —www.okladot.state.ok.us— 

 
(Editors and News Directors: For more information, call the ODOT Media and Public 
Relations Division at 405-521-6000.) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Interstate travelers can expect continued improvements in the Norman area. At their Monday, Sept. 9 meeting, 
the Oklahoma Transportation Commission approved a more than $12 million contract to reconstruct a portion of 
the busy I-35/SH-9 East interchange in Norman, pictured here.  


